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December 15th, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

Mary Rose was seen at our clinic on 12/10/15. She underwent a pulmonary examination by me during her visit.

I have instructed her to remain off from school / work for a 9 day period.  During this period, she will remain under my strict medical supervision.

Once Mary returns to school, she will need to adhere to the following medical restrictions:

- No excessive activities that result in heavy breathing / strain. 

- No exposure to dust.

- No exposure to secondhand smoke.

If you need any additional information, please feel free to call our office at.

Sincerely,

 {Signature Here}            

Doctor Name Here, M.D.
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